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1. Call to order and roll call: 

· Meeting called to order.
2. Approval of last meeting minutes: Scott
3. Finances:
· There is approximately $4,000 left in our Network Development line item of our annual budget. This needs to be spent as of March 31st 2018. 
· The Network has run out of brochures and other swag items.

· Motion: allocate $2,500.00 to restock brochures, swag items, and T-shirts for the K-Days parade. Seconded by Denise, passed. 
4. New Research: 
· Discussed:  Reframing Fetal Alcohol Spectrum Disorder: Studying Culture to Identify Communication Challenges and Opportunities by Nathaniel Kendall-Taylor and Marissa Fond.
· Research can be downloaded at https://preventionconversation.org/2017/12/06/reframing-fetal-alcohol-spectrum-disorder-studying-culture-to-identify-communication-challenges-and-opportunities/ 
5. Council, Interagency, Committee Update:
· Prevention Conversation Youth project is completed and facilitators have been trained.  The hope is to train those who work with youth so that they can have their own prevention conversations with them. If interested please contact Lisa for more information. The information in the powerpoint has been researched, cited, and covers a vast array of topics such as birth control, alcohol, consent… 
6. Additions:
January Meeting – The January meeting will begin at 9am (no Supports and Services meeting). At this time we will review, revise as necessary, and approve our policies and procedures. 

Coordinator –  In consultation with CSS, the FASD Service Network Program, and Lisa, the Coordinator and hence Lisa’s paid position will be transitioned over the coming months to be a contract for service directly with the Network (to begin April 1, 2018). CSS is working collaboratively with Lisa to ensure this process is smooth and are providing assistance and direction. This is a needed shift to ensure the Network is in alignment with the FASD Service Network Program 2018/2019 Operational Policies and Procedures and will enable the contract management responsibilities to be a part of the work Lisa does as she will no longer be housed with a funded agency and therefore this will eliminate any conflict of interest. In planning for future EFAN direction, this shift sets up the Network to install its own payroll administration program should enhanced dollars be received for infrastructure. Meetings will still be at CSS. With the support of Human Services and other Networks, Lisa is drafting changes to the Network Policies and Procedures that will be reviewed, revised, and approved at the January 2nd Society meeting. 
7. Parade and FASD Day Working Groups 2018
· Lisa will request that the program assistant research possible FASD Day events for September 9th, 2018 (this falls on a Sunday).
Next meeting is January 2, 2017 at 9am.
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